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St Edmund’s Academy 
Proposal to move to a new school 
building on the Lynnsport 
development 

Highgate Infant School 
The new school building in 
Lynnsport may affect Highgate 
Infant School’s numbers 

If we go ahead with the proposal: 

 St Edmund’s Academy will move to 
a new school building. 

 This building will be on the 
Lynnsport development. 

 It is still subject to planning 
permission. 

 The move to the new school 
building would be September 2019 
at the earliest 

 The school will be bigger, with up  
to 420 children. 

 The school could get bigger, if 
needed. 

 There will be a nursery at the new 
school building. 

  

 Highgate Infant School is a small 
school with 88 children 

 The new school building at 
Lynnsport is very close to 
Highgate Infant School 
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Let us know what you think. 
 

We hope to move St Edmund’s Academy to a 
new school building in Lynnsport. 

 
Do you agree with our proposal? 
 
Yes      

 
No      
 
Which is your school; 
 

St Edmund’s Academy       

Highgate Infant School            

Neither                            
 

Please add any comments you would like to 
make about our proposal. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
Tear off this slip and get it to us by  
20th March 2017 by; 
• Handing it into your school 
• Posting it to; School Organisation Team, 
FREEPOST IH 2076, Floor 8, County Hall, 
Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1 2DL 
Or 
• emailing schoolreview@norfolk.gov.uk    
• accessing our online survey: 
https://norfolk.citizenspace.com/childrens-
services/north-lynn  
 

 

Have your say 
 
We will be holding events where you can 
come and talk to us about our proposal; 
 

 2 pm – 3pm, Monday 20th February 2017 at           
     St Edmunds Academy, King’s Lynn. 
 

 2pm – 3pm, Thursday 23rd February 2017 at 
Highgate Infant School, King’s Lynn. 
 

 6pm – 7pm, Monday 27th February 2017 at 
St Edmunds Academy, King’s Lynn. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 We need all responses by 20th March 2017 
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